
 

 

OCEANSIDE SENIOR ANGLERS    
Fish Tales       July 2023 

Editor     Leslie Ruble 
  

Hello fellow Members, 

 

I would like to wish each and every one and your families a Happy and Safe Independence 

day. Please note: the July meeting is on Wednesday, July 5th. 

 

Our next meeting is on Wednesday, July 5, at 9:00 AM, at the Oceanside El Corazon 

Senior Center. The address: is 3302 Senior Center Drive, Oceanside, CA.  If you can’t make 

the meeting in person, we are still on Zoom.  Click the blue Zoom link below. If this does 

not work, then you will need to copy and paste to your browser. You may want to try logging 

on now and getting the information set on your computer. Please make sure that your room 

has light so that we can see you on the screen. You should join the meeting with “Audio” 

and “Video”.   
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3172475791?pwd=aXAzM1o2MFB0THJveGFONlA5TTBvdz09   

Meeting ID: 317 247 5791 Passcode: 1vpC6m 

 

A big thank you goes out to Sandra O’Brien and her assistant John Reil for spearheading the 

parade this year. Thank you both for a great job. 

 

Allen Fulk has been doing a fantastic job lining up our guest speakers.  Last month’s speaker 

had a great presentation.  If you can’t make the meeting, remember that it is on ZOOM, so 

please check it out. 

 

Thank you to those that have been signing up for the charters. You have helped our 

Treasurer, John Reil, out by following the “one check, one charter” rule this year. It has 

made his first year as an OSA treasurer a bit easier. 

 

We have been working hard to keep the web-site updated. Please enjoy it! 

 

Make sure you pay when signing up for events.  We need to get back to paying for social 

events at the time we sign up. 

 

Tight Lines 

Jim Mauritz 

President 

(760) 450-7060 

jmauritz6@gmail.com 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3172475791?pwd=aXAzM1o2MFB0THJveGFONlA5TTBvdz09
mailto:jmauritz6@gmail.com


 

 

HEAD CHARTER MASTER’S REPORT 

Hello fellow Anglers,   

Finally! We had our first charter go out this year on June 7, 8 & 9, 1.5 day charter. They 

went out to the 60 mile bank for bottom fishing.  Everyone on the charter went home with 

limits of bottom fish, which are all quality fish. The jackpot was taken by Dan Carter with a 

10lb Bocaccio. Thank you to Charter Master Daryl Evans. We had a second charter go out 

on a 1/2 day trip June 14. The jackpot was a Sheepshead caught by a non-member.  Although 

the fishing was very slow, all the Anglers had a good time. Thank you Charter Master Sandra 

O’Brien. Reports and photos will be on our web-site. Due to weather we had to cancel our 

June 20, 21 & 22, a 1.5 day charter.  Thank you Mother Nature. 

Our next charter is July 9, 10 & 11, 1.5 day. This is our club’s first offshore charter. We will 

be targeting the pelagic fish. This charter is full, however, you can sign up as an alternate.  

You will need to reach Charter Master Bill Modi.     

Our July 20, 1/2 day charter is in drastic need of help!  There are 8 open spots. The charter 

is out of Helgren’s in Oceanside. Please contact Charter Master Sandra O’Brien at (760) 

419-0714. Remember: this charter is open to friends and family, so let’s get it filled please! 

September 7, a 1/2 day inshore charter: 22 open spots; October 10, full day offshore: 6 open 

spots; October 16, 17, 18 & 19 2.5 day, year-end annul combo charter, only 1 spot left. 

Please look at the charter schedule on the web-site and call the Charter Masters. 

If you are interested in a charter and it’s full, please take the time to contact the Charter 

Master(s) and get signed up as an alternate. We always need alternates. Just a reminder:  

Each charter is to be paid for with a separate check.  “One check – one charter”.   Please 

write the date of the charter in the memo area of your check.  Your payment must be given 

directly to the Charter Master.  DO NOT send it directly to the Treasurer.  

Reminder, Do not send a check directly to the Treasurer, it goes to the Charter Master. 

If you have any questions, suggestions, or concerns, especially for the coming year, please 

feel free to call or e-mail me any time.  

Tight Lines & Sharp Hooks 

Jim Mauritz 

Head Charter Master 

760-450-7060  

Jmauritz6@gmail.com 
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June Guest Speaker 
Richard Reed 

 
 

Richard is a retired law enforcement officer. He joined the Oceanside Senior 
Anglers on August 7, 2018. He has held the office of Treasurer for 2 years.  He is 
currently a Charter Master as well. 
 

Richard has excelled at high altitude fly fishing for over fifty years. Richard has 
fished the John Muir trail, High Sierra, Columbia River, and Tahoe Rim Trail just to 
name a few. He gives back by teaching fly fishing and making fly lures to the Boys 
and Girl Scouts. 

.   
 

 

 



 

 

Foundation Report 
 

Hello all, 
As mentioned last month, it looks like we will not be doing Harbor Days this year. It 
has been postponed until further notice. The conflict is a big surfing tournament on 
the same dates. 
 
Please see me at our next meeting for your OSA Foundation membership cards. 
It’s only $5.00 for your dues, July 1st – June 30th.  The paid dues gives you the 
opportunity to help out with our programs: Anglers for Kids, Anglers for Scouts, and 
Anglers for Military. The $5 dues will go towards supporting all three programs. 
Please consider supporting our Foundation. 
 
The Anglers for Military program is still looking for volunteers to help out this year. 
You’re an unpaid deckhand for the 3/4 day charter. The task for all is to help setup 
gear, help the participants, break down and clean the gear. We are not there to fish. 
If you are interested in helping out, please contact the Anglers for Military Chairman, 
Jim Mauritz (760) 450-7060. Foundation dues must be paid. 
 
Best to all, 
Kelly Kissinger 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Social Events 
 

The next Picnic social event: 
 

 

Meatball Subs 
Tuesday, July 18 th 11 am till 1 pm 

Location MLK park, Oceanside 
Lunch served at 12 

Meatball subs, Salad, and Garlic knots 
Members pre signed up: $8 

Late sign ups, walk ups & guest: $10 
 

Please remember:  if you sign up and don’t show up,  
You’re still obligated to pay. 

 
Save the date August 16th for Home-Made Meatloaf  

 
The next Fishing social event:        

Friday, July 14th Oceanside Pier, 8:00 - 12:00.  

Bait and donuts provided.  

Look for the OSA Banner. 
 

June Social fishing: 

We fished the Oceanside pier. One sand bass. We fished just beyond the surf line. Carlsbad 

Sea Bass Hatchery tour: 14 OSA members toured the Carlsbad Sea Bass hatchery on 

Thursday, June 15th. A very informative tour that lasted 1.5 hours. We followed the tour up 

with lunch at Tip Top Meats in Carlsbad. 

 

We are looking at doing a second tour in the Sept/Oct timeframe when they are 

tagging the Sea Bass. Signup sheet will be at the next meeting. 

 

                                    

Marc Richardson 
Social Director 
760-519-2684 

 
 

 



 

 

Membership News     

Please welcome our newest member: 
 

Harold Lang        William Deluna      John McLean 
  

                                              July Birthdays: 
Dwane Boucher  Dennis Lady  Luis  Navarro 

Luis  Camarena  John Lopez  Rhonna  Navarro 

Vernon Capistran  Kevin Lord  Dorothy Owens 

Danny Carter  Virginia Maquet  Luana Pettaway 

Denise Squires  Michelle Markham  Carolyn Phares 

Michael Forward  Debbie Mathew  
 
Rose-Marie Ramirez 

Eric Gemballa  BJ McIntire  Bruce Rudolph 

Peter  Graves  Juliet Miller  Priscilla Sheetz 

Lance Gurnick  Janet Montague  Dennis Shimamoto 

Michael Harris  Susan Morse  Curt  Thayer 

Bernadelle  Kim  Edward Murphy    

     

July Anniversaries     
     
     

Jerry & Christi 
Abshier  
   

George & Olga 
Parrinello 

   

Lynn & Vickie 
Howell 
  

Robert & 
Theresa Bullard 
   

John Quartarone & 
Stacy Wein 

   

Fred & Barbara 
Kaczmarek 
 

Ron & Loretta 
Casapulla 
   

Richard & Diane 
Reed 

   

Marty & Heidi 
Leonard 
  

Carl Diaz & 
Marcie Rose 
   

Walt & Marlene 
Soper 
    

Rich & Donna 
Licata 
  

Michael & 
Janmarie 
Forward 
 

  

Robert (Bob) & 
Merry Tinti 

   

Steve & Michelle 
Markham 
 
Dave & Valeri 
Oliver 

 
  

Gary & Mary 
Horton     

 

    
 

 

 
Frank Moton Jr 
Membership Director 



 

 

2023 Oceanside Independence Parade 
 

Thanks to the hard work of Sandra O’Brien the parade this year 
was another success. The parade was on Saturday, June 24th in 
Oceanside. Sandra provided fresh hot coffee and donuts for 
those that were there early and helped decorate our float. Our 
club provided Hot Dogs to those that participated in the parade 
and helped clean up the decorations at the end. 
Jim 
 
Parade went real well…note for next year, we will start at 8am 
instead of the crack of dawn…I’ll still bring coffee & donuts. I 
want to thank all of my helpers….you were all exceptional and I 
will be calling on you next year. John & Holly Reil, Bonnie 
Bradford, Suzanne Richardsen, Peter Dituillo, Julie Miller, Richard 
Reed, Susan Moore, Frank Moton Jr. & III., marc Richardson, 
Doug Jenkins & Grandson, Diane Cox,  and Kelly Kissinger.  Kelly 
prepared the gourmet hotdogs, yum yum, and of course my 
Twinamals Richard & Phoebe Helgren. Everyone helped with the 
decorating and the eating of donuts, so to single anyone out, 
isn’t going to happen. 
 
Everyone was great…..I will be looking to call upon you again for 
next year….Thank you again, Oceanside Senior Anglers…..Great 
time & Great Job….Until next year 
 
Chairperson 
Sandra O’Brien 
 

Photos will be on the web-site very soon 
 



 

 

Please Support a Club Sponsor 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 

    Leslie Ruble 

   36960 Ranch House St. 

   Murrieta, CA 92563 


